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Report of the inspection of the premises detailed below, carried out on 15th August 2019 by   
                      

I visited the premises of Blue Reef Aquarium at Rock-a-Nore Road, Hastings, on the above 
date. This was an informal inspection on behalf of Hastings Borough Council.   

 at Hastings Borough Council, accompanied me on the visit.  

The overall impression was good with some very attractive displays. The signage, a historical 
problem, is looking very tired now and requires updating.  I suggest this to be given high priority.   

The service areas have been improved greatly since the previous visits. 

The decking area in the rear courtyard needs to be looked at.  A part of the decking is rotten and 
requires replacing.  

The drains cover in the rear court yard to be replaced, as its bowing under foot. 

Education, conservation, research and ethical reviewing all seem to be up to standard and we 
would encourage management to continue this over the next year and for it to be evidenced in a 
systematic way.  

The inspectors would like to thank management for their co-operation and hospitality on the day 
of the inspection. 

 

 
 

Hastings Borough Council 
 

Date: 16th August 2019 




